
Friday, February 23, 2024

Dear Parents,

The Saskatchewan Teachers' Federation has provided sanction notice that on Monday,
February 26, 2024, there will be a one-day (24-hour period) provincewide withdrawal of all
extracurricular activities. This means there will be NO extracurricular activities before, during

the lunch hour, after school and in the evening on Monday. Activities will resume for students on

Tuesday, February 27th.

In addition to the withdrawal of extracurricular activities, there will also be a rotating withdrawal

of noon-hour supervision, which will affect other areas of the Province. Students in
Lloydminster will not be impacted at this time.

We are committed to keeping our families informed and wanted to share this information today

to ensure that you are aware of the scheduled strike actions.

Thank you,

Nigel McCarthy Jason Neville
Director of Education Director of Education
LCSD LPSD




